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Dear Inspire Families,

When all appeared to return to 'normal', 2021 continued to be another challenging year
for us all. Despite these barriers, Inspire carries on and does what we do best: innovate
and keep connected with our wonderful families. Even with the lockdown and with fewer
children attending school and Inspire, there are plenty of highlights from the year, and
we would love to share them with you in this book.

As always we have lots and lots of great things planned for 2022; a new and improved
numeracy and literacy program, bigger and better grading days and the larger than life
Homework Heroes to name a few.  

We hope that you and your families have a wonderful Christmas season and a fantastic
new year. For those that will be leaving us at the end of the year, we wish you all the
best and to those who will be returning, we look forward to seeing you for a great 2022
at Inspire!

Kind Regards,
The Inspire Team

THANK YOU FROM 
ALL OF US AT INSPIRE

ARE YOU THE WINNER OF INSPIRE'S
GOLDEN TICKET PRIZE?
Check every page of your booklet for a golden ticket that
looks like this. 10 lucky winners will receive a full range of
Inspire merchandise, including a snapback cap, sunglasses,
aluminium drink bottle, handball and backpack!



1st February

First day back
at Inspire

Reminders

Remember
to re-enrol
for 2022

Last day of
Inspire this year

16th December Follow Us!



Message from our Responsible PersonsMessage from our Responsible PersonsMessage from our Responsible Persons

- Cindy

Bonnyrigg

Boronia Park

- Farhan

Carlingford

- Shannon

Kellyville

Jasper Road

- Rachael

- Robert

2021 has certainly been a year like no other! There have been many challenges
along the way, but I can honestly say that it has been a privilege for the Inspire
team to journey with you this year. I would like to take this opportunity to thank
you for your incredible support and to wish you each a very Merry Christmas.
We look forward to many new adventures with our wonderful Inspire children
and their fantastic families in 2022. 

I wish everyone a healthy and festive Christmas and a joyful New Years to
come ahead. May everyone find positivity, gratitude and happiness as we go
into the new year.

Whilst this year has definitely been an interesting one at Inspire, we have been
so lucky to end it on a positive note with the return of most of our students. We
have had lots of fun this year at Kellyville creating and playing during Inspire
time, launching our new homework heroes initiative and getting to watch our
students working hard to move onto their next belt. We hope all Inspire
families have a wonderful and safe Christmas break and we can’t wait to
welcome you back for 2022!

2021 has been an interesting year with loads of exciting additions to our
program. We recently introduced the Beast Badges to motivate children for
Taekwondo, and also launched our Homework Heroes to encourage them for
homework. I hope you all have an amazing Christmas and a very happy new
year, and I look forward to seeing you all next year! 

This year has truly been a journey and I am so proud to have gone through it
will all of you. I want to thank every one of you for the trust, support and
understanding throughout my time as your RP and although I won't be with
you guys next year, I know that you will be well looked after by Lachlan and
Tina (your new RP - Tina has been with Inspire for many years and has
worked at Inspire Roseville). I hope you all have a fantastic holidays, an even
better new year... and of course, don't forget to stay weird!



Model Farms

- Georgia

Oakdale

- Chelsey

Pennant Hills

- Rohini

Roseville

- Damon & Luci

Willoughby

- Emma

I can't believe we are at the end of our first year! I couldn't thank you all enough
for your support with Inspire. I hope you all enjoy your holidays and get some
rest. Have a wonderful Christmas and Happy New Year. See you all next year
for some more fun, laughter and memories.

Having previously been the RP at our Carlingford centre (also situated
in a high school faciliity) I'm looking forward to the excitement to
growing our Model Farms centre - and slowly but surely, I'm getting to
know all of our children and families. In the meantime, stay safe and I
look forward to seeing you all in 2022!

As I reflect on 2021, it is safe to say it's been an interesting, fun year at our
Willoughby Centre. I have thoroughly enjoyed getting to know the children as
individuals and I am truly honored to have witnessed them continue to grow. I
wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy, Healthy, and Peaceful New
Year. Look forward to seeing you again in 2022.

Wishing the children and the families of Inspire Pennant Hills a wonderful and
safe Christmas! Looking forward to seeing you all in the new year. Enjoy family
time & have loads of fun. Stay cool and stay safe.

We wish all our families a Merry Christmas and a very happy 2022! This year
at Roseville we were amazed by a variety of different activities, tons of
homework booklets and we also introduced homework heroes. To motivate
children on the mats we offered martial arts badges. Now children are keen to
test their patterns on Grading day. Next year we will come up with more
exciting experiences. See you allnext year!



Christmas I Spy 
How many of each Christmas item can you find?



2021

Inspire launchedInspire launched

our very first on-site
our very first on-site

centre at Oakdalecentre at Oakdale

Public SchoolPublic School

Be Connected returnedBe Connected returned
for Taekwondo withfor Taekwondo with
Lachlan and Marco!Lachlan and Marco!

Did you join

us on Zoom?

We had our very
We had our very  

first Inspirefirst Inspire  
Reading Challenge!
Reading Challenge!

Highlights

Our winners



Homework HeroesHomework Heroes

was a phenomenalwas a phenomenal

hit at thehit at the

centres!centres!

Inspire is travelling
Inspire is travelling

up north for our
up north for our

centres incentres in
MurwillumbahMurwillumbah  

and Ukiand Uki

How many cards
did you earn?

Did you conquer the challenge?

The Beast BadgeThe Beast Badge

Challenge pushed ourChallenge pushed our

children beyond theirchildren beyond their

limits!limits!



SpectacularSpectacular

performances atperformances at

Grading DaysGrading Days

  Inspire Chronicles
Inspire Chronicles
Vol.3 called out to
Vol.3 called out to

all aspiring writers
all aspiring writers

We value our peopleWe value our people

and formed ourand formed our  

Staff WellbeingStaff Wellbeing

TeamTeam

Our winners

Another two blackAnother two black

belts well deserved!belts well deserved!

Congratulations

Ariel & Jett!



Lockdown pack
Lockdown pack
went out to all
went out to all

Inspire children
Inspire children

We also kept ourWe also kept our
staff connectedstaff connected

during Lockdown!during Lockdown!

Friday night

games on

zoom!

CongratulationCongratulation  

Jackson!Jackson!



MERRY CHRISTMAS
How many words can you make using the letters from 'MERRY

CHRISTMAS'. See if you can fill the whole Christmas tree with these
words. 



Christmas Find-a-Word 

ADVENT

ANGEL

BELLS

BRIGHT

CANDY CANE

CAROLS

CELEBRATION

CHEER

CHRISTMAS TREE

COOKIES

DECEMBER

DECORATIONS

ELF

FAMILY

FOOD

GIFTS

GINGERBREAD

GLITTER

GREEN

HAPPY

HOPE

JINGLE

JOLLY

JOY

LIGHTS

MERRY

MUSIC

PRESENTS

RED

REINDEER

RUDOLPH

SANTA

SLEIGH

STAR

TINSEL

WREATH



Bookings close for
School Holiday Fun on
Friday 17th December

Wet 'N' Wild
Now that summer is blazing it’s time to get wet ‘n’ wild! Join us on this splash-
tastic day and get involved with our exciting hands-on water play activities.

Snap, Crackle, Pop!
Spend the day with us experiencing the wide and varied array of activities that
revolve around our theme of SNAP, CRACKLE and POP!

Carnival Fun
Come along and be dazzled and amazed by carnival games, music, food and
much, much more!

1, 2, 3 BANG! Adventure into the life of becoming a cowboy or even an outlaw.
Ever wanted to know what it’s like to be in the wild west?

Wild, Wild West

Movie Day: The Addams Family 2
Come join us for a screening of the latest shenanigans of the Addams Family!



Inspire is excited to be bringing children the opportunity to experience BOTH virtual
reality and augmented reality as part of our incursion with Smart Stone VR today.

Virtual Reality

Mud, clay, paint. Today is all about being hands on and getting messy!

Messy Madness

And Much More!

Straya Day '22
Australians all let us rejoice! While we can’t come together to celebrate on the
actual day, come along to Inspire!

Pirrrate Day
Ahoy, mate-y! Arrrrr ye ready to come join us for a day filled with loads of gold,
treasure and adventure?

Check out our website for more details
about our School Holiday Fun program!

www.inspireprogram.com.au/our-holiday-program



MERRY 
 CHRISTMAS!



www.inspireprogram.com.au

1300 665 275

INSPIRE is FUN!
Every day there are fun activities to engage and inspire the children



GOLDEN TICKET

MERRY CHRISTMAS
How many words can you make using the letters from 'MERRY
CHRISTMAS'. See if you can fill the whole Christmas tree with these
words. 

CONGRATULATIONS! HOW TO CLAIM YOUR PRIZE
Contact the head office team and attach photo proof of
your Golden Ticket. Prize cannot be redeemed for
cash and must be collected by 25th February, 2022.

You are the winner of the Inspire Program golden
ticket. You will receive an Inspire Merchandise Pack
including a backpack, glasses, water bottle and cap.

   CODE  CHRIS21X10


